
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 5 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a particularly exciting week in 

school – Year 4 enjoyed their WOW day and 

Year 6 welcomed a special visitor linked to 

their work on Harry Potter! 

It was a delight to welcome Portals to the 

Past to host our Egyptian Day which was very 

special – thank you for your help with 

costumes, the children looked amazing, as 

did the staff. 

I hope you enjoy the pictures of these special 

events.  I wonder who recognises the identity 

of the visitor who came to Year 6? 

Do ask your children to tell you more – they 

were so enthusiastic about the activities this 

week. 

Please don’t forget to book your child’s flu 

vaccine via our website – closing date 

 7th October! 
                

Warmest Regards, 

Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Wednesday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

Term Dates 

 

Year 6 - Harry Potter 

 

New Books for our Library! 

 

 

Year 6 had a visit from Griphook, the goblin from Gringotts Bank. 

They questioned him on the recent break in at Gringotts. Year 6 will 

be writing a newspaper article for the Daily Prophet…. 

Flu Vaccination 

Flu vaccines will take 

place on Monday 14th 

December. Children will 

only have the vaccine if 

parents have given their 

consent online, closing 

date 7 October. 

Thank you 

Year 4 Ancient Egyptians WOW Day 

These are some of our new books bought with funds from 

the PTFA. They organised a Sponsored Read as part of our 

World Book Day celebrations. 

 
A whistlestop tour through the history of Ancient Egypt led us to a 

fantastic demonstration of the mummification process! 

Year 3 Science 

We had great fun in our Science lesson recently, dissecting 

flowers to identify the different parts. 


